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Mr. & Mrs. Krikor apazian 
203 East 72nd Street 
New York, Ne'~ York 10021 

Dear Mr. & Mrs. Papazian: 

October 29, 1974 

We gratefully acknowledge your donation of $3J.OO, 
which you were kind enough to give to S~. Vartan 
Cathedral for flm~ rs. 

En c. 
mk 

Our receipt 119206 is enclosed. 

Sincerely, 

Siran Terzibashian 
Office of the Primate 


